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DIGITAL WELLBEING  
Next week alongside schools across the country we will be 
marking Safer Internet Day. This is chance for us to underline 
important issues which are covered over the course of the year as 
part of our ongoing curriculum.  

The risks posed by the online world are unfortunately very 
varied and very real. Keeping Children Safe in Education, the key 
safeguarding document for schools in the UK, splits the risks into 
areas known as the ‘4Cs’ which are as follows: 

Content - Content is anything posted online - it might be words 
or it could be images and video. Children and young people may 
see illegal, inappropriate or harmful content when online. 

Contact - Contact is about the risk of harm young people may 
face when interacting with other users online. This includes 
things like peer-to-peer pressure or 
seeing inappropriate commercial 
advertising. 

Conduct - Conduct means the way 
people behave online. Some online 
behaviour can increase the likelihood, 
or even cause, harm - for example, 
online bullying. 

Commerce - Commerce is about the risk from things like online 
gambling, inappropriate advertising, phishing or financial scams. 

Protecting our children against all of the above is one of the 
biggest joint educational and parenting challenges we face so a 
combined approach is needed. For more information on how to 
support your child’s digital wellbeing at home, please take a look 
at the Online Safety page of our website. Later this year we will 
also be hosting a specific parent workshop in school (see below 
dates section). 

STAFF BOOKSHELF  
Each week we are celebrating the teams love of reading 
with their own personal Bookshelves - this week we are 
sharing Miss Kodsy’s favourites…

AUTHOR VISIT 
We’re not even halfway through the year but next week 
we’ll be hosting our third author event of 2024-25!! 

Following visits from M.G.Leonard and Matt Lucas last 
term, on Monday we’ll be having a visit from the fabulous 
Jenny Mclachlan, author of the Land of Roar series 
amongst others. During Monday’s session, the children 
will help Jenny hatch a baby dragon from an egg, enrol 
themselves at Dragon Riders Academy and design their 
very own dragon! 

PHONICS / EARLY READING PARENT 
SESSION  

We are looking forward to welcoming parents into 
school for our early reading session next 
Wednesday from 5.30pm. 

This is for all parents from Pre-School to Year 2 
and beyond and will include information on how 
we teach phonics and early reading in school, how 
the children are assessed in these areas and what 
you can do to support your child at home. 

This session will take place in one of our Year 2 
classrooms. Those of you joining us should enter 
via the main entrance where school staff will be 
waiting to welcome you. 

https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/online-safety/
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DATES FOR THE DIARY  
For a full list of dates for the 2024-25 academic year, 
please see our Annual Planner which can be accessed by 
clicking on this link. 

11th Feb - Safer Internet Day 

12th Feb - Phonics and Early Reading Parent Session 

14th Feb - Year 3 Assembly (2:40pm start) 

14th Feb - End of term 

24th Feb - School re-opens  

24th Feb - CHPS Commons Week 

6th Mar - World Book Day / Family Book Evening  

14th March - Reception Assembly (2:40pm start) 

17th March - Parent Council (5-6pm) 

4th April - Year 4 Assembly (2:40pm start) 

10th April - Whole School DT Exhibition  

14th May - Maths Methods workshop for parents  

25th June - Digital Wellbeing workshop for parents  

27th June - Year 1 Assembly (2:40pm start) 

Article 4 

All children have the 
right to have their rights 

made reality by the 
government 

PTA QUIZ NIGHT 
Join us for our annual Quiz Night - Friday 7th March, 
Cheadle Hulme Conservative Club. This promises to 
be a fun night for all, so get those babysitters booked! 

Tickets on sale soon for both of these events 
from pta-events.co.uk/chpspta/ 

DT EXHIBITION   
In addition to the parent sessions we have scheduled for 
this year (see dates section below), we will also be 
inviting families into school at the end of the day on 
Thursday 10th April to showcase the amazing Design 
Technology (DT) projects the children will have been 
working on. We will share further details on this nearer 
the time but wanted you all to have it in the diary! 

More information about our DT curriculum (as well as 
all other subjects) can be found on our website here 
(under the ‘Curriculum Subjects’ drop down). KIDS CLUB PATTERNS (INCLUDING PRE-SCHOOL)  

Please remember any changes to Kids Club patterns 
need to be requested by Friday 14th Feb by emailing 
kidsclub@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk)

PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE AN ALLERGY 
AWARE SCHOOL - UNDER NO 

CIRCUMSTANCES SHOULD NUTS, OR ANY 
PRODUCT CONTAINING NUTS, BE BROUGHT 

ON TO SCHOOL PREMISES.

mailto:kidsclub@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/w56jCWw1jS59GqDcnsWSos2zB?domain=pta-events.co.uk
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/CHPS-Annual-School-Planner-2024-25_OCT24.pdf
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/CHPS-Annual-School-Planner-2024-25_OCT24.pdf
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/academic-curriculum/
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